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Happy 9th birthday 
to Lucy O’Brien for 
today.  Have a good 
day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy birthday to all  
our favourite horses 
 

 

  

Welcome to Week 3 

Welcome to Week 3 – Education Week.  

I would like to congratulate Bella Latimer and Louise Adams who will be         

receiving awards at the Sapphire Community of Schools Education Week Awards 

Ceremony this Wednesday evening. Thank you to those parents/carers who 

have returned their EOI for parent/teacher interviews. Please return any         

outstanding EOI so that a timetable can be finalised.  

Have a great week from Mrs. Coddington . 

Small Schools Athletics’ Carnival Results. 

Thank you to parents/carers for your attendance at the Small Schools’ Athletics 

Carnival last Wednesday.  Our students had a great day and many received a 

place in their events. 

Ribbons and Trophies were handed out at our School Assembly today and we 

congratulate  -   Junior Girl Runner Up  -    Ruby Grace                                               

                   -   Junior Boy Runner Up  -   Finn O’Brien 

                   -   11years Boy Champion -  Rocco McLay 

                   -   Senior Boy Runner Up  -   Fred Miller 

Students broke the following records for the Small Schools’ Athletics’ Carnival 

Dom Law—     13 years 100m in 18.86 s & Senior Boys 1500m 7.45.17s 

Rocco McLay—11years Discuss 17.13m 

Bella Latimer— 11years Shot Putt  6.15m 

Mia Wilson—    11years Discuss 12.07m 

Students who have qualified for the Zone Carnival will receive their permission 

notes on Thursday.  Zone Carnival is on Friday, 12th August. 

School Excursion for the Infants Class and Year Three. 

Mr Butler and K123 will have an excursion to the Inverell Pioneer Village on 

Wednesday, 10th August,  The bus will leave Gum Flat at 10am and return by 

2.30pm.  The Pioneer Village staff will provide a morning tea of damper and   

cockies joy.  Students will need to take their own lunch and some fruit.         

Students are asked to wear old fashion school clothes for the excursion (no 

stress) eg braces, old hat ,shirt, long skirts etc..  Students will also celebrate 

100 days of school.  Cost of the excursion is $5 per child or $10 per family. 

A permission note is attached to this newsletter. 

 



4,5,6 Excursion to Gold Coast and Brisbane. 

Students received their permission notes on Friday, if you have any questions please contact the office on 

Thursday.  When packing please include a pair of thongs and a plastic bag for dirty clothes. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Sack Races 
at the Small 
Schools’ 
Athletics 
Carnival 


